



205 Lambton Street East 519-369-3349 www.durhampresbyterian.com

Minister: Rev. Dr. Will Basson - 226-974-6265

schalkbasson@yahoo.com

Clerk of Session: Donna Clark - 519-369-5848

aberdeenrev@xplornet.com Music Director: Robin Rich

E-transfer to: <u>durhampresbyterianchurch@gmail.com</u>



Musical Prelude

Words of Welcome:

Announcements:

Birthdays or Anniversaries

Call to Worship:

Blessing:

Praise: Worship:

Prayers of Adoration and Confession:

Confessional Moment:

The Lord's Prayer (sing) Using my imagination

Children's Story: Children's Music:

Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:

Scripture Reading:

Ephesians 3: 14-21 (NIV) "This is my Father's world" (DB 328)

Hymn:

Message:



Closing Prayer: "Lord in your mercy" ... "Hear our prayers" Offering: "Joyful, joyful" (verse 1)

Dedication: Praver

"To God be the gloryt" (DB 350) Hymn:

Benediction and Verbal amen: "Forward in Faith"

The Announcements

Good morning and welcome to this morning's worship service. Following the service, you are invited to a time of refreshment and fellowship in the hall downstairs.

Music in the Park takes place every Sunday at 7 p.m. at Riverside Park (next to the Credit Union). Tonight Laura Thomas and Joe Passion will be the featured performers.

There will be a Vacation Bible School at Knox United from August 12 to 16. It will run from 9 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. and is for children entering senior kindergarten through to Grade 6. Volunteers are also needed.

The search continues for volunteers to do fun activities with our children during the church service for the month of August. If vou are able to help for one, two or more Sundays, please sign your name on the list at the back of the church.

As we edge closer to the end of the summe, just a reminder there is no church service here on the Labour Day weekend as we all celebrate at the Durham Community Centre (arena) as part of the Fall Fair weekend.

The Presbyterian Church in Canada is turning 150 – share your story! Do you have a favourite memory of singing in a choir. attending youth group, going to a potluck supper, attending the General Assembly—or anything else that shaped your involvement in the church? What are some of the things your congregation is doing today to share the good news of Jesus in your community? And what are your hopes and dreams for the PCC as it approaches 150 years? In recognition of the PCC's 150th anniversary in 2025, the Committee on History is preparing a published collection of stories about where we have been, where we are, and where we are going. We want to hear from you! Share your story using this the online form located at the PCC website (which includes some helpful prompts). Or, if you'd prefer, email pcc150book@gmail.com. Remember to include your full names! Submissions are being accepted through December 2024.